SLBT Update for the Week of November 4, 2019

The tagging committee did not meet last week as we are waiting until we have
the new products to vet in-hand. Staff has ordered the additional cable/swages
to vet since we only had one cable to work with originally. In addition, staff
ordered the items we need to vet the RFID tag (Bluetooth enabled RFID reader,
Software App, as well as 50 RFID tags). Staff was notified last week that it will
be at least two weeks until they are able to ship the RFID tags and reader. Staff
anticipates receiving the cable/swage combo this week and will begin vetting
immediately.

To track progress, obtain weekly updates, view the timeline and listen to SLBT
meeting recordings, please visit the Standley Lake Boating Taskforce website.




